
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

As part of our Christmas activities this year, St Bernadette’s are going to Get Fit and Elfie to 
support the work of Brian House Children’s Hospice.  We will be holding an Elf Run on the 
morning of the Tuesday 20th December 2022, at 9.30am approx.  Starting with the Reception 
class, then Y1, Y2 etc.  
 
This event will help work up a festive appetite for all the children and staff and will involve a 
sponsored run around the field track.  If wet it will be in the school hall. 
 
We normally ask children to wear a Christmas jumper on this day and it is also the Christmas 
Lunch Day.  However, I am very mindful of the expense over the Christmas period, especially 
this year.  We would like the children to come to school in their own clothes and in some way, 
Christmas themed which could be a jumper, sparkly headband, red, green, gold colours or 
accessories or an elf hat.   Please remember to send your child with a coat and suitable 
footwear.  
  
We have set up a just giving page so every Elf can collect vital funds for children and families 
across the Fylde Coast who need our care and support, especially over the Christmas period. 
It costs around £2.50 every single minute to deliver our much-needed service; just think of 
how many hours St Bernadette’s could pay for if every child raised this in sponsorship! Please 
visit: 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/denise-duke3 
 
If you would like a sponsor form please let the chief elf know AKA as Mrs Duke  
 
St Bernadette’s and Brian House are proud to work together to support families across 
Blackpool and the Fylde and we really hope you can support this activity.  
 
 

Best Elf to you,  
 
 
Brian House & St Bernadette’s 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your wonderful support 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/denise-duke3

